Allen, Amber

From: Mary Reed

Sent: Saturday, July 24, 2021 9:12 AM

To: Allen, Amber; PAZ Preservation
Subject: Requesting to speak on Monday night

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

On behalf of the Clarksville Community Development Corporation (CCDC), | would like to ask the Commissioners to delay
making a decision on the demo permit request related to 1805 Waterston Avenue, a contributing structure in the
Clarksville NRHD. It is Item C.2 on the agenda.

Thank you.

Mary Reed

President, CCDC board of directors

MRePR
Austin, TX 78703

Be Kind
"l have decided to stick with love. Hate is too great a burden to bear." MLK
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links

or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





